
 
  

 
Minutes 

Historic Sign Review Committee 
March 7, 2014 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Kyle Blada, Jim Jackson and Clancy Kingsbury 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT:   Vicki Fenhaus and Lee Geiger 
 
STAFF PRESENT: Sarah Hanzel, Patsy Horton and Jeanne Nicholson 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Mike Willey 
 
Blada called the meeting to order at 9:03 a.m.   
 
616 Main Street (14SN003)  
Kingsbury moved to open discussion on the sign permit.  The motion was seconded by 
Jackson and carried unanimously. 
 
In response to a question from Jackson, Willey explained that the signs will be aluminum with vinyl 
paint and lettering. 
 
In response to a question from Jackson, Willey advised that the wall signs will be positioned above the 
awning and will be anchored into the wall. 
 
Jackson expressed concern with the integrity of the building being jeopardized because of the anchors. 
 
Willey explained that the anchors will be mounted in the mortar as much as possible to ensure that the 
brick and rock is not damaged. 
 
In response to a question from Kingsbury, Willey explained that the pedestrian sign will be mounted on 
the column between the two wall signs. 
 
Kingsbury moved to approve the two wall signs and the pedestrian sign at 616 Main Street.  The 
motion was seconded by Jackson and carried unanimously. 
 
Minutes 
Jackson moved, Kingsbury seconded and motion carried unanimously to approve the minutes 
of the February 21, 2014 meeting. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:08 a.m.  
 


